

## Crest Ridge Elementary Newsletter

October 11, 2017





Parent-Teacher
Conferences



Kids do better in school when parents are involved in their academic lives. Attending parent-teacher conferences is one way to stay informed. The conferences are a chance to start or continue conversations with your child's teacher, and discuss strategies to help your child do his or her best in class. Meeting with the teacher also lets your child know that you are interested in their school life. Keep in mind that parents or guardians can request meetings with teachers, principals, school counselors, or other school staff any time during the school year.

## **REMINDER!!!**

When dropping your kids off in the mornings, please drop them off at the north doors. Students walking in front of buses is very unsafe.

If you make a transportation change, please send a note, call the school, or email ahurley@crestridge.org

BY 2:30 PM, to let us know. Thank you!

The CRE newsletter will now be added to the website and app. Go to 'menu', 'documents', 'newsletters', 'CRE Newsletter'.

## **Dates to Remember:**

Oct. 5-13 -- Book Fair

Oct. 11 -- Family Reading Night @6

Oct. 13 -- Grandparents Day!!!

Oct. 18 -- No School -PD Day

Oct. 20 -- Fall Picture Retake

Oct. 25 -- Walk to School

Oct 25-26 P/T Conferences NO After School Care

Oct. 27 -- NO SCHOOL

Oct. 31 -- Halloween Parties @ 1:45 pm

Teachers still have class up until 3:00. If you can please wait in the car rider line to pick your students up at the end of the day.

## Family Reading Night

Come join us **tonight** for cookies, punch, and enjoy reading AR books with your child (ren)!



All Grandparents
Welcome!!!
Grandparents day is
this Friday! Enjoy
getting your picture
taken, the Book Fair,
refreshments, and
program!!!

The Cougar Club Afterschool Program will be celebrating the national "Lights on Afterschool" event by going to Buckeye Acres Pumpkin Patch on Thursday, October 19th. "Lights on Afterschool" is a national event to recognize the importance afterschool programs bring to students and families. There are enrollment forms in the office to sign up for afterschool care. Permission slips for the field trip are in the office during afterschool care.

Due to parent teacher conferences, we will **NOT** have the afterschool program on October 25 & 26.

For more information, please contact Cyndi Shackelford @ cshackelford@crestridge.org or 660-656-3008

ALL ADULT VOLUNTEERS MUST HAVE A VOLUNTEER FORM FILLED OUT AND SUBMITTED TO THE OFFICE FOR APPROVAL PRIOR TO VOLUNTEERING FOR ANY CRE ACTIVITY. VOLUNTEER FORMS MAY BE FOUND ON THE CREST RIDGE WEBSITE UNDER "DOCUMENTS".